
‭Wednesday 13th March 2024‬
‭Year 11 Leavers’ Hoodies‬

‭Dear Parents and Carers,‬

‭I would like to inform you that Year 11 pupils are being offered the chance to purchase a‬
‭leavers hoodie to celebrate their time at St. George’s. Please note that it is not mandatory‬
‭to purchase a hoodie, however we are giving parents the opportunity to purchase this‬
‭through the online store linked below.‬

‭https://www.leavershoodies.com/st-georges-school-2024-leavers‬

‭The online store will be live until 11pm on Tuesday 2nd April, orders cannot be placed after‬
‭this time. All orders are placed by Parents/Carers directly with the company, you can‬
‭select the size/colour and nickname, before proceeding to checkout with a debit or credit‬
‭card. If you have any issues regarding the online ordering, please contact‬
‭leavershoodies.com at 0800 644 4460, quoting St George’s School, Blackpool.‬

‭It is estimated that the hoodies will be delivered in the first couple of weeks after the Easter‬
‭break. Hoodies are delivered to school in a bulk delivery and will be distributed within‬
‭school time. Year 11 pupils may wear their hoodies to school as soon as they are‬
‭distributed, and would be worn over pupil’s school shirts, in place of their blazers. School‬
‭skirts / trousers must still be worn.‬

‭Nicknames entered on hoodies must not be offensive, and if we find this to be the case,‬
‭your order may be cancelled and you may not have the opportunity to reorder.‬

‭Should you have any queries, please email: stgenquiries@cidari.co.uk‬

‭Yours faithfully,‬

‭G Warnock‬

‭Mr G Warnock‬
‭Headteacher‬

https://www.leavershoodies.com/st-georges-school-2024-leavers

